
October 30, 2024

A MESSAGE FROM THE SUS LEADERSHIP
Dear Parents,

What a great turnout we had for Trunk-or-Treat! Thank you to our PHSA and
parent volunteers for another successful event. We hope to see you at
Beachmont Corn Maze this Saturday!

Please be reminded that we will switch over to the winter uniform on Monday,
November 4th. Please check you child's closet to make sure everything fits.
Please refer to the school handbook for guidelines.

Faithfully,
Mrs. Jones
Mrs. Marinaro

ROTATION SCHEDULE FOR OCT 31 - NOV 8

PAY-IT LINKS

https://www.stursula.org/assets/imgs/uploads/Student-Handbook-2024-2025.pdf
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=8d52f3c1-9d23-48fe-9d13-0864ae0f2225


NEW Fresh Pies from Enchanted Cakes
Order your fresh pies for Thanksgiving through Enchanted Cakes and
Treats! See the order form below for your selection. All orders are due by 8
a.m. on Thursday, November 14th. We cannot accept any late orders. Pies can
be picked up on Tuesday, November 26th from 3:00 p.m. until 6:00 p.m. at the
St. Ursula Church Spiritual Center. https://payit.nelnet.net/form/cv16zHOh

UPDATES & REMINDERS

REMINDER Halloween Dress-up
Students are invited to wear their Halloween costumes to school on Thursday,
October 31st. Please review the guidelines below.

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/cv16zHOh


REMINDER School Closed 11/1
Please be reminded that school is closed this Friday, November 1st.

NEW Lucky 1500 Tickets
Your youngest child will be bringing home two blue Lucky 1500 tickets today or
tomorrow. The first drawing for the Lucky 1500 tickets is November 11th. All
families who did not opt out of fundraising are required to sell or buy a total of
four tickets for the school year. In addition to this requirement you will receive
1.5 service hours for every ticket that you buy or sell. Please send in your
service hour card with your tickets so that we can record the hours. You may
send in cash or check, made payable to St. Ursula School or you may use this



Pay-it link to make payment: https://payit.nelnet.net/form/Ph15JJJC If you
would like additional tickets or have any questions, please email Ms. Sampson
at asampson@stursula.org.  

NEW Class/Group Photos
Class/group photos will be taken on Thursday, November 7th. If this is a
scheduled gym day (F Day), please have your child wear their regular school
uniform (not gym uniform) and tennis shoes. If students need their individual
photo re-taken, they can do so on this day.

REMINDER Yearbooks
Order Your Yearbook

Yearbooks are now on sale! Order by November 30th and save
$10. After November 30th, the price of a yearbook will increase to
$30. The price will increase to $35 after January 19th. Please see
the flyer below for purchasing instructions. Yearbook Order Form
2025

8th Grade Spreads
We do two spreads in the yearbook for our 8th graders: "8th Grade
Through the Years" and “8th Grade Baby Pictures.” Please see
the instructions below on how to submit these pictures for the
yearbook. Picture submissions are due by January 6, 2025. 8th
Grade Picture Spreads

8th Grade Yearbook Ads
Congratulate your 8th grade student and express your pride and
love with an ad in the 2025 yearbook! Please see the flyer below
for pricing and design instructions. Yearbook ads are due by
January 21, 2025. Yearbook Ad Flyer

REMINDER Tuition Assistance Application Now Open
The 2025-2026 tuition assistance application is now open. The complete and
verified application is due by February 28, 2025. To apply, please
visit: https://online.factsmgt.com/aid.

SAVE THE DATES

THIS SATURDAY PHSA
Beachmont Corn Maze
Fundraiser
Join us at Beachmont for a fun fall
activity to support SUS this Saturday,
November 2nd! Please see the flyer
below for information.

REMINDER St. John's
Christmas Bazaar
Join our neighbors at St. John's for
their annual Christmas Bazaar on
Saturday November 9th!

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/Ph15JJJC
mailto:asampson@stursula.org
https://www.stursula.org/assets/imgs/uploads/St.-Ursula-Yearbook-Order-Form-2025.pdf
https://www.stursula.org/assets/imgs/uploads/8th-Grade-Picture-Spreads.pdf
https://www.stursula.org/assets/imgs/uploads/Yearbook-Ad-Flyer-2025.pdf
https://hfmmh6cbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XXlZCqRfwa712hEAtj7V8G-qZPlvP3wvpC8TrPggXJLSsTmHF9pPj6kKr-ibILl1rcXHpVq-6IMGykxfieFNR47eU9LaGSeup_XJYgPYSewTEGlYPrpvcoWn4xo6KVDtENHb4mLvKGbbZg508JYSaiPwemxf4Mej&c=eetwOwUPuzTIEg4FNEuMzgfEi24mOgJvmV2-UCpvIUxFmjS_DGlqKQ==&ch=YLeqm8LBUWBhF7XiT5LmrNFBAPCLfQzjafox2DlwJf1pRcUgXHCxWg==


REMINDER Grandparents' Day
Save the date for Grandparents' Day on Tuesday, November 26th. Look for an
email next week for more information, including a link to allow our special
guests who have already been Raptored to receive a badge.

SERVICE HOUR OPPORTUNITIES

NEW Enchanted Pies Sorting & Pick-Up Volunteers
The PHSA needs help sorting ordered pies from Enchanted Cakes for pick up
on Tuesday, November 26th. Help is needed to sort the pies for pick-up and
then during the pick up window. Service hours apply. Both pie sorting and pick
up will be in the St. Ursula Church's Spiritual Center. Sign-up here:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4AAEA72BA4FDCF8-52602279-
enchanted#/

REMINDER November Lunch Volunteers
We are looking for volunteers to help in the lunchroom in November. 
Volunteers are needed from 11:20 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. each day. Please use
the Sign-up Genius link below to register for the date(s) you are available.
Service hours do apply. All volunteers need to be Virtus approved.
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0444AAA62EA5FE3-52378963-lunch

PARISH NEWS

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4AAEA72BA4FDCF8-52602279-enchanted#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0444AAA62EA5FE3-52378963-lunch


REMINDER A Morning of Reflection
Join us as we explore our mandate to "Go and announce the Gospel of the
Lord!" Saturday, November 23rd 8:30am-12:30pm in the Spiritual Center! Free
to St. Ursula catechists. $10 for others. Mass and lunch included. To register,
please contact Laura Weatherington at laura.weatherington@archbalt.org or
410-665-4106. 

REMINDER Join the Youth Band!
Do you have a passion for music? Are you in the 7th-12th grade? We are
looking to recruit more members, especially singers! We rehearse Tuesday
evenings, 6:30pm-7:30pm, September-May and play once a month at the
11am Mass! Contact Mr. Chris Montcalmo if you are interested!

NEW Youth Ministry Game Night

mailto:laura.weatherington@archbalt.org
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